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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

July 29, 2025

To: OIC, Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Senior/Education Program Specialists
Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals/Head Teacher-In-Charge of the District
Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary, and Integrated Schools
All Others Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Attached herewith is a letter from Dr. Leslie Ann L. Sedillo, MD, MPP, Provincial
Health Officer II, Aklan Provincial Health Office regarding the conduct of a
coordination meeting in preparation for the implementation of School Based
Immunization (SBI) for School Year 2025-2026 on the August 1, 2025, 9AM at Ati -
Atihan Festival Hotel, Kalibo, Aklan

In line with this, Medical Doctor, Division Nurses, Senior High School Nurses and
School Based Nurses are advised to attend.

Travel and other expenses incurred for this meeting shall be chargeable against
Division MOOE/School MOOE and other local funds subject to usual government
accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For your information and guidance.
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July 21, 2025

FELICIANO C. BUENAFE, JR., CESO VI
School Division Superintendent
Department of Education - Aklan

Dear Sir Buenafe,

Subject: Invitation to the Provincial Coordination Meeting for School-Based Immunization
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s

The Aklan Provincial Health Office (PHO) will be conducting a Provincial Coordination Meeting
in preparation for the implementation of the School-Based Immunization (SBI) Program for
School Year 2025-2026.

We would like to invite you, your medical doctor and nurses to participate in this important
meeting scheduled on August 1, 2025; 9:00 AM at Ati-Atihan Festival Hotel, Kalibo, Aklan

This meeting aims to ensure proper coordination between health and education sectors in the
rollout of the SBI, review implementation guidelines, and discuss roles and responsibilities to
guarantee the success of this initiative.

We highly value the partnership between the PHO and the Department of Education, and your
presence will be instrumental in aligning our efforts toward achieving improved health outcomes
among school-aged children.

For confirmation and inquiries, please contact Mr. J-Lorenz B. Dionisio at 0998 955 3345 or email
us at phoaklan@gmail.com.

Thank you very much for your continued support and collaboration.

Yours in Public Service,

LESLIE ANN E. SEDILLO, MD, MPP

Provincial Health Officer I NEEBNIE
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